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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 1 & 2  Sports Day Wednesday 28th June 11.00am-12.15pm 
 
We would like to invite you to our sports day to be held at The Vale Academy on 
Wednesday 28th June 2017.  The event will begin at 11.00pm (gates open at 10.50am) and 
finish at approximately 12.15pm.  It will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to take 
part in their sports day and be supported by you.  
 
There will be a variety of activities for your child to take part in and there will also be the 
‘famous’ parents race.  We welcome the whole family to come and support your child. 
 
Entrance on the day will be via the gate on Wilbury Drive: staff members will be there to 
greet you and sign you in.  If you arrive after 11.10am, you will need to sign in at the main 
office.   
 
During the event we will be selling bacon rolls, drinks and cakes for all family members. In 
addition to this can you please your child with suitable clothing and footwear, sunhat, sun 
cream and a bottle of water (alternatively an umbrella!!) 
 
If you would like to join us on this day please return the attached slip by Friday 23rd June. 
 
NB. If it is raining on Wednesday 28th June, we have a back-up date for Thursday 29th June.  
The timings for the day will be exactly the same. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 28th June 2017. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Henderson / Miss Talbot 
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Reply Slip – For the attention of Mr Henderson –Year 1 & 2 sports day 
Wednesday 28th June 11.00-12.15. 
 
 
Pupil’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………   Class: ………….. 
 
We would/would not like to attend sports day at the Vale Academy on Wednesday 28

th
 June.  

 

Number of people attending  

 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………  Date: ……………………… 
(parent/carer) 
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